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Path closure
Loch Leven Heritage Trail upgrade works
Work to upgrade and repair the LLHT will take place from 

February - March 2024.  
During this period the trail will be closed between

 the Boathouse Pier, Todd & Duncan and the
Sluice House gate at Findatie.

The only practical diversion whilst the Trail is closed will be
via the local public roads.

Further information on the progress of the work can be
found on the TRACKS website Kinross-tracks.org.uk


